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Your small act of kindness can provide warmth and comfort to someone in need 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As we celebrate the joy of Christmas and bid farewell to 2024, we're reminded of our duty to 
support those less fortunate. With a harsh cold wave anticipated this winter, many 
underprivileged individuals will struggle to stay warm. 
 

In the spirit of giving, caring, and sharing, Bal Bharati Public School, Noida is launching a Warm 
Clothes Donation Drive to bring warmth to those in need. Your generosity can make a difference 
in the lives of others. 
 

Let's come together to spread love, kindness, and warmth this holiday season! 
 

We request all students and parents to 
participate in this noble initiative by encouraging 
students, staff, and parents to contribute warm 
clothing, such as: 
 

 Woolen sweaters, jackets, and scarves 
 Blankets and shawls 
 Gloves, socks, and caps 
 

Instructions for Donation: 
 

1. Sorting: Ensure all items are in good, wearable condition. Avoid donating damaged or 
 excessively worn items. 
 

2. Packing: Neatly fold and pack donations in labelled bags (e.g. “Men’s Sweaters,” “Children’s 
Accessories”). 

 

3. Deadline: All donations must be submitted by Thursday, 26 December, 2024 to facilitate timely 
distribution. 

 

We invite and urge all to actively participate in this humanistic, long-term initiative. Let's impart 
the value of charity to our children and become catalysts for meaningful social change!   
 
Let us come together to make this Christmas warmer and more meaningful for those in need.  
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 

 
 
             Asha Prabhakar 
                         (Principal) 
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